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Reference is made to the stock exchange release on 3rd  December 2021 regarding the acquisition of Oslo Areal for NOK

13.55 bn. The transaction is now successfully closed and Oslo Areal will be consolidated in Entra’s financial figures from

today.

Disclosure regulation

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.

Contacts

Anders Olstad, CFO, +47 900 22 559, ao@entra.no

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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